
  
 

Register for Summer Driver Z! 
 
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that registraƟon for MPI’s summer Driver Z courses will begin at 8:00 a.m. 
on May 28, 2025. A lisƟng of all available summer courses will be published on May 23, 2025, on our 
Course Finder page.  

 Each course will consist of two weeks of virtual classes and three weeks of in-car lessons. 
 Due to the condensed course delivery, students must attend all classes with no exceptions. 

This applies to both the virtual classes and in-car lessons. 
 Virtual classes will be held between 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (see the schedules at Summer 

Driver Z Courses for exact times). 

Resources and Registration Information: 
This program is designed to equip young drivers with the essential skills and knowledge needed for 
safe and responsible driving. MPI’s experienced instructors will provide a supportive and engaging 
learning environment to help students gain confidence on the road.  

Complete these steps to sign up for one of the available summer courses in your community: 

1. Review the schedule and confirm that your student can fully commit to attending all classes 
and important dates. 

2. Attend a broker or MPI Service Centre before May 28, 2025, to: 
 Be set up as a customer. To get set up as a customer, you will need to bring 

identification. Use our Proving My Identity tool to find the documents you need when 
you attend. 

 Purchase the Driver Z service ($50.00). 
3. Register for a Driver Z summer course beginning at 8:00 a.m. on May 28, 2025, by choosing 

one of the following options: 
 Attending your broker’s office (parent/guardian and student must attend) 
 Attending an MPI Service Centre (parent/guardian and student must attend) 
 Calling MPI’s Contact Centre at 204-985-7000 or toll-free 1-800-665-2410 

(parent/guardian and student must be on the phone) 
 Calling MPI’s Driver Education office directly (student or parent/guardian) at 204-985-

7199 or toll-free at 1-800-261-9928 (Please note: this office opens at 8:30 a.m.) 

If you have quesƟons or need assistance, please contact MPI’s Driver EducaƟon department 
at drivereducaƟondepartment@mpi.mb.ca or phone at (204) 985-7199 or toll-free at 1-800-261-9928. 
  

 
 


